From:

Subject: William Clarke Redevelopment SSD-35715221
Date: Sunday, 4 December 2022 5:48:37 PM
Hello Prity,

My name is- and | spoke to you on the phone last week about

the redevelopment of William Clarke College (SSD -35715221)

Could you please take into consideration my STRONG objection to this redevelopment

on the grounds that the area is virtually gridlocked during school times NOW and as neighbours
living in the immediate area we are inprisioned during these times.

There is no proper pick up areas especially along Wrights Road and if you happen to travel
along this road during school times you will be caught up and trapped till the school pickup
commences.

| urge you to send someone to observe this mess and you want to increase this problem by
adding more children to this school!

This is insane!

| hope my objection will be looked at before a decision is made.






